
PLAINVIEW-OLD BETHPAGE
DEPARTMENT OF PHYSICAL EDUCATION, HEALTH, ATHLETICS AND RECREATION

JOSEPH BRAICO, DIRECTOR
PHONE -516-434-3100

EMAIL – JBRAICO@POBSCHOOLS.ORG

February 27, 2023

Dear Parents/Guardians,

With winter sports approaching I want to alert families who are in need of a sports physical for the
winter season that the school district doctor will be on site the following dates and times.
Appointments will be required to be seen.

Winter Sports Physicals
March 9th
8:00 - 1:30 am - JV/Varsity Student Athletes ONLY at POB-JFKH HS

To set up an appointment with the school doctor please sign up using the following links:

March 9th - Varsity and JV Student Athletes ONLY
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0549A8AA23A4F94-spring1

If you have any questions please contact the POB Athletic Department.

Thank you and GO HAWKS!!!!

Joseph Braico

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/70A0549A8AA23A4F94-spring1

